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The bill has no apparent direct effect on the revenues or expenditures of the state or 
political subdivisions. It authorizes the state and political subdivisions to use distributed ledger 
technology, including blockchain technology, in carrying out their respective duties. As compared 
to the current prevalent technology, termed centralized ledger technology, it is conceivable that 
distributed ledger technology may in some applications allow recordkeeping to be done less 
expensively. However, verifiable research on the cost of distributed ledger technology compared 
to the cost of centralized ledger technology is currently lacking. As such, it is unclear as to 
whether there would be cost savings to public entities as a result of adopting this new technology. 
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